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Andrea Niehaus
Here’s my latest 
project in Florida.



Chari Cure
I made reversible 
aprons for my adorable 
granddaughters.



Chari Cure
I made 2 of the Rosa 
supply case from 
clover and violet.
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Anna Pedrotte
I finished two quilts 
for my twin 
grandsons to use 
while sleeping over. 
One is Thomas the 
Tank Engine and the 
other is a fun 
Octopus with fish 
panel. I quilted them 
free motion on my 
Sweet 16.
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Anna Pedrotte
I also made some 
pillows from scraps 
from a quilt I made 
for my sister.



Lu Ann Hammond
Placemats for Meals on 
Wheels.  I have 3 more 
cut out!



Laurie Lightfoot
This is a sampling of the 
two dozen or so 
placemats ready to be 
donated to the Meals on 
Wheels project.  All are 
made from remnants 
out of my mother's stash 
and in some cases pre-
quilted fabric was used 
for the backing and 
batting.



Anissa Frinkle
This is a Mandalorian 
helmet. I found an image 
on Pinterest and used it 
as a guide. Just shy of 
1500 2.5 inch squares.



Anissa Frinkle
This is the mini 
patchwork duffel bag.



Rayette Ruoff
Memory quilts made for 
grandkids.
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Memory quilts made for 
grandkids.



Sandy Knibloe
A glow in the dark pocket 
pillow.



Sandy Knibloe
Made from the book 
Fabric Cafe, Fat quarters 
Quilting Fun.



Sandy Knibloe
A charity quilt for Jan, 
made from the Easy does 
it 3-yard Quilts.



Sandy Knibloe
A Villa Rosa pattern, 
Gino's and Manatee. 



Sandy Knibloe
A Cabin Christmas, 3-
yard Quilt pattern.



Becky Kopicko
I have been working on 
these McKenna Ryan 12 x 
12 appliqué blocks that 
are mounted on canvas 
frames. There will be 10 
of them when they are 
all completed and they 
will hang above the 
headboard of our bed. I 
won the bid on these 
patterns at the silent 
auction at one of our 
quilt shows. Side note to 
Andrea: I’m happy to 
share the patterns.
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